
The Council is preparing for its next regional plan for the next 30 years. As the Council plans for an 
uncertain future, it wants to be intentional and proactive about making equitable investments. We 
would like you to weigh in on this conversation and brainstorm about issues that might come up in 
different futures. In this meeting, we will talk about some of the different paths the region might take 
and have a conversation about what each path might mean for equity. 

Here are two questions you might want to consider before we have our discussion: 

• If existing trends continue, what might a regional equity conversation look like in thirty years? 
What issues would you be talking about? 

• What should the Council be thinking about now so that it can serve the region’s residents in 
an equitable way in the next thirty years? 

 


